The Park Federation Academy Trust



to question is to grow

21st January 2020

Susan De Zulueta (Managing Director) The Mill Horton Road Stanwell Moor TW19 6BJ

Dear Suzanne,

KDH Heating

We are a Multi Academy Trust that consists of eight academies that look after the needs of 6000 children and 850 staff. The above named company has worked in partnership with us for the past seven years to manage water safety and heating across The Park Federation Academy Trust.

We have found during the years that the standard of performance and quality of work has exceeded expectations. They are polite and courteous and have trusted employees who all have Enhanced DBS clearance that enables them to work with children.

As well as maintaining systems they have helped design our heating systems, ensuring we have sufficient redundancy in our systems and further supported us with producing tenders to ensure we award works to companies that reflect value for money. Being an educational setting they always aim to ensure we remain operable all the time and commit to delivering excellent service. I have no hesitation in recommending them to you or others, as I truly believe they offer a cost effective service and will work with you as a business partner.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Yours sincerely,

Tas Sohal

Chief Operating Officer

The Park Federation Academy Trust Botwell Common Road Hayes Middlesex UB3 1JA

T 020 8465 6235

E tpfoffice@theparkfederation.org

Dr. Martin Young Chief Executive & Federation Principal myoung@theparkfederation.org

Mr. Jas Sohal Chief Operating Officer isohal@thepatklederation.org

www.theparkfederation.co.uk